
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Code Amendment 

 

The Santaquin City Planning Commission will 

conduct a public hearing to consider modifying 

Santaquin City Code Title 10 Chapter 48 Section 040 

regarding the number of parking spaces required 

for a drive through restaurant. The hearing will be 

held on January 26, 2021 at approximately 7 p.m. 

The meeting will be held online only.  

We invite the public to provide comment in the 

following ways: 

By Email- Comments should be submitted to 

PublicComment@Santaquin.org 

By Telephone- Please submit an email to 

PublicComment@Santaquin.org providing us your 

Telephone Number.  

 

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed 

ordinance amendment, 

 

Please contact the Community Development 

Department at (801) 754-1011 for more info. 


